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PUBLIC COMMENT - Council File ( #14-0588 or #14-0589) 

Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

PUBLIC COMMENT - [Council File #14-0588-Crystal Springs ballfields or #14-0589-Performing Arts Center]

 

POSITION – I am appealing to you to NOT build the ball park in the Crystal Springs Area.

 

I think it is important to keep Griffith Park untouched and as natural as possible.
 
 
August 6, 2014
Sincerely,
Adrienne Meadow
Burbank, CA
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